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Color Run Recap
Holiday Event

DID YOU KNOW?

Each month after the PTA meeting Mr. Duncan holds the 
School Advisory Council (SAC) meeting 

where you can learn about how things operate behind the scenes including 
funding, staffing, policies, and school safety.

I would like to thank the parents and teachers who joined us for our
November PTA meeting! We continue to have a great showing and
appreciate the time you are sharing with us.

As you know, the PTA is only successful when we have the involvement of
our families, staff, and teachers and we want your voice to be heard!

Our membership is currently at 95 which is consistent with previous year’s
based on student enrollment. However, we are better in numbers, so if you
have not yet registered to join the PTA, please consider doing so. It is a $5
donation and does not require you to volunteer.

If you missed out on this month’s meeting, we hope to see you at our next
one on December 3rd at 5:30pm in the media center.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Veteran’s Day Breakfast November

11th

Picture Day has been rescheduled for

Monday, November 18th

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

Join the PTA 

IMPORTANT DATES

-Alicia

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Color Run Fundraiser
We are a week away from our Color Run and want to remind parents to
register their students if they would like for them to participate. It is FREE
to register and registration is required to join the run.

As of November 8th we have raised an impressive $12,915! Thank you to
all of the students, family, and friends who have donated. This fundraiser
helps us continue to support our school, teachers, and students.

Highlights

Other Topics Discussed

November 14- Last day to register for the
Color Run

November 15- Color Run! (during school)

November 18- Picture Day

November 25-29- Thanksgiving Break

NOVEMBER MEETING

Color Run fundraising until Nov 15th!

Winter Wonderland STEM event
Color Run Spending & Budget

Holiday event
T-Shirt Contest

T-Shirt Contest
If you’re planning on attending the PTA meeting, consider sticking around a
little longer to learn more about what is going on at Andover!

CONNECT WITH US

NovemberNovember

The PTA Website is LIVE!
During this month’s meeting we were able to present the Andover PTA
website where families, teachers, staff, and the community can find all
PTA related communications in one spot! Check it out and tell us what
you think! Visit us at www.andoverpta.com


